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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
ON PROPOSED INCREASES AND/OR REVISIONS TO  

MISCELLANEOUS FEES AND CHARGES 
FOR WATER AND WASTEWATER RELATED SERVICES 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Public Utilities of the City of Santa Rosa will hold 
a public hearing on Thursday, March 21, 2019, at or after 1:30 p.m. in the City Council 
Chambers, located at 100 Santa Rosa Avenue, Santa Rosa, California, to receive oral or written 
public comment prior to the Board of Public Utilities action on the proposal to increase and/or 
revise miscellaneous fees and charges for water and wastewater  related services.  

 

If you cannot attend, you are encouraged to submit written comments prior to the public hearing.  

Written comments submitted to the Board of Public Utilities at the address listed below and 

received prior to the close of the public hearing on March 21, 2019 will be presented to the 

Board at the public hearing.   

 

Data indicating the amount of cost, or estimated cost, required to provide the services for which 

the fees and charges are levied is on file at the Santa Rosa Water Department, 69 Stony Circle, 

and available for public inspection. The office is open Monday through Friday from 8:00 a.m. to 

5:00 p.m. Comments and questions may be directed to Roberta Atha, Water Department, City 

of Santa Rosa, 69 Stony Circle, Santa Rosa, CA 95401, telephone 707-543-4266 or e-mail: 

ratha@srcity.org. 

 
 
GINA PEREZ 
Secretary, Board of Public Utilities 
69 Stony Circle 
Santa Rosa, CA  95401 
 
Dated:  March 6, 2019 
 
Publish: March 11, 2019 and March 16, 2019  
 
 


